Note Verbale Wel-07/2019

Embassy of the Kingdom of the Netherlands

Wellington, 19 March 2019

Your Excellency,

I have the honour to convey the following message from His Majesty King Willem-Alexander of the
Netherlands:

Quote

Her Excellency

The Governor-General of New Zealand
WELLINGTON

Deeply shocked by the news of the horrific terrorist attacks at two mosques in Christchurch, which
claimed so many lives and left many wounded, I wish to convey to Your Excellency my deepest sympathy
and condolences.

My thoughts are with the families and friends of the victims who must now find the strength and courage
to carry on after such senseless acts.

Willem-Alexander R.

Unquote

Allow me to add, Your Excellency, my personal heartfelt condolences from the Embassy of the
Kingdom of the Netherlands in Wellington.

Mira Woldberg
Ambassador of Kingdom of the Netherlands to New Zealand

Her Excellency The Right Honourable Dame Patsy Reddy GNZM, QSO
Governor-General of New Zealand
WELLINGTON



